

JUNE 2019| ISSUE 1

EWG SCARLET KNIGHTS ALUMNI ASSOCIATION

Welcome to our inaugural Newsletter!

IN THIS ISSUE:

2nd Annual Scholarship Awarded - 2

Return of MidKnight Madness - 2

1998 Basketball Team Recognized at 20-year Celebration - 3

Scarlet Knights Alumni Shop - 3

Alumni Association Looking for Volunteers for event in 2020 - 4

Join Our Mailing List

The EWG Scarlet Knights Alumni Association was formed in November 2017 as a 501(c)3 non-profit under the umbrella of EWG Kids, Inc, originally formed in 1990 as a fundraising effort to continue activities and sports after EWG initially opened.

Our efforts have established a \$500 annual scholarship to a graduating EWG senior in 2018 and 2019. Goals include increasing the scholarship program in the coming years and planning alumni fundraising events.

Included in this inaugural issue are a few events that have occured since our formation late in 2017.





Follow us on Facebook and Instagram!!!

2019 SCHOLARSHIP RECIPIENT

Class of 2019 Honors Night

Sue Grundy and Lee-Ann Galli proudly presented the 2nd annual EWG Scarlet Knights Alumni Association scholarship to Class of 2019's Francesca Pande at EWG's 27th Annual Honors Night. Francesca has been an active member of many organizations and activities throughout her 4 years and represented EWG with her academic and athletic accomplishments at the local and state-wide level.



2018 SCHOLARSHIP RECIPIENT

Class of 2018 Honors Night

Sue Grundy, Lee-Ann Galli, Ed Gould, and Nina Jackson presented the 1st EWG Scarlet Knights Alumni Association scholarship to Class of 2018's Lacey Griffin at EWG's 26th Annual Honors Night. Lacey was the class valedictorian in 2018 and involved in many groups and organizations at EWG.

MIDKNIGHT MADNESS REJUVENATED MARCH 2019

Faculty members Marc Hamlin, Marcy Ward, Robin Borges, Amy Biagioni-Chmura, and a handful of others prompted the reboot of MidKnight Madness, a once long-lived tradition that had been packed up roughly a decade ago.

Students returned to EWG on a Friday evening to assemble in the Auditorium for a production of "Freaky Friday" before an evening of activities leading to a faculty/student basketball game that ended at the stroke of midnight. Roughly 75 students and 20 faculty members engaged in the event, a great success to restart the tradition beloved to so many alumni. Alumni Lee-Ann Galli, Nina Jackson, Jeremy Taylor and Sue Grundy were in attendance helping with some activities. The Alumni Association also projected the trailer of EWG Square One and digital archived documents of EWG in the atrium, running throughout the evening.



1998 SCARLET KNIGHTS 20 YEAR CELEBRATION OF 1ST BASKETBALL STATE CHAMPIONSHIP

Halftime celebration honoring the 1998 EWG Basketball State Champs!

Members of the 1998 Boy's Basketball team as well as coaching staff and administration back at mid-court of EWG for a 20-year recognition celebration of Scarlet Knights' first basketball state championship January 26, 2018.



L-R (back row) Justin Jesse, Wes Parker, Matt Patty, Bowen Wheatley, Jesse Coker, Scott Duncan, Mike Hendershot, Scott Main, Steve Sieranski, Pete Yates, Coach Alfred Petrarca, (front row) Cheryl Richardson, Alan Richardson, Kevin Main, Dan Pinch, Coach Joe May, John Mazza. Missing from photo: Rachael Grenier-Pinault





Bob Hicks, Mary Christian, Paula Flori, Joe Wheatley, Terry O'Connor, and Eric Parker introduced as part of the 20-year celebration.

Support the Alumni Association Scholarship fund by purchasing any items listed in our "Shop"! http://ewgalumni.org/shop/





THE SCARLET KNIGHTS ALUMNI ASSOCIATION IS LOOKING FOR VOLUNTEERS!

Help the Alumni Association plan an event!

September 2020 marks 30 years since EWG Regional Jr/Sr High School opened it's doors! We are planning a celebration to mark this monumental occasion and are looking for some help! A faculty member mentioned there haven't been any celebrations of the school, which prompted this idea for the alumni association to start planning one.

Do you have fundraising ideas or would like to help organize an alumni event?

Contact us - ewg.alumni@gmail.com





Thank you to local businesses and alumni who have donated over the last year and a half to help establish the association and help it grow. We are always looking for monetary donations as well as donations for events upcoming. If you would like to send a donation, click here!

Would you like to write content for our next Newsletter? Suggest an EWG alum to highlight? Ideas are welcome! Look for our next newsletter in September 2019!

